

Consulting Services

June 6, 1994

Jennifer Eberle Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 80 Swan Way, Room 200 Oakland, California 94621

RE: Requested Information, Union Pacific Railroad Site at 1750 Ferro Street, Oakland,

California

Dear Ms. Eberle:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation on June 3, 1994, enclosed are copies of the aerial photographs that were taken during the years of 1944, 1953, 1959, and 1969 at the referenced site. Also, it appears that the non-aqueous phase liquid petroleum hydrocarbon in recovery well RW has not been sampled and analyzed for a fuel fingerprint. A sample will be collected and analyzed during this month.

If you have any questions, please call me at (303) 938-5539.

Sincerely,

Denton Mauldin Engineer III

cc:

H. Patterson, UPRR

K. Fossey, USPCI

Enclosures

DM/tjh

SO: 1 Hd 6- NOT 15

oakmf\reginfo.ltr, 96120-844, June 6, 1994

TAMSAH







